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Whanau newsletter 

 

Hello everyone 

I hope your first day in lockdown is going well.  South School teachers have put 

a lot of time into preparing learning from home for students.  For most of you 

this will be online but we understand this is not possible for everyone.  Your 

classroom teacher understands this and will be supporting alternative 

approaches. 

For the remainder of this week staff are busy making personal contact with 

whanau by phone and email.  Your first point of contact over the coming 

weeks will always be your classroom teacher.   

Students requiring additional support will still receive this and our wonderful 

teacher aides will be in contact. 

Presently, learning websites are available for whanau and students but the 

structured learning activities will begin from the end of the school holidays 

after Easter.  Watch out for postings of additional learning sites on the School 

website. 

There are expectations that all students are involved in learning and your 

child’s teacher will be monitoring this. 

Please remember that Dannevirke South School is closed, including all 

playgrounds. 

We have had to move quickly to develop online learning and no doubt there 

will be challenges but there will be nothing we cannot sort for you.  If you need 

to contact me I will always be available on 0275064862 or 

principal@dannevirkesouth.school.nz.   

Coming up…  Fantastic ideas from students including a newsletter and amazing 

competition with outstanding prizes. 

Go well everyone. 

Stephen Snell 

Principal 
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